Storytelling Workshops for a Fun Challenge



Myra enjoys a story with a group of students during the workshop.

We believe that English is of critical importance to our students in widening their horizons, as well as in their academic pursuits and future career. We also believe that learning English can be challenging and fun.

We have therefore put in extra effort in organizing a lot of activities so that our students are attracted to learn English. English Story Telling Workshop conducted by native English teachers is an example of this belief. It is devised to help junior form students learn vocabulary, understand the meaning of texts and improve reading comprehension. It is our aim that students will develop confidence and enjoy reading beautiful fairy tales and masterpieces in English with fun and efficiency.

The English Corner—Bingo Bonanza



A junior student searches for a lucky number.



"I hope I'm lucky enough to win a soft toy!"



Some students stop by to talk to the NET Ms Martin.



Students create works of art at lunchtime in the English Corner.

Listening is an important skill to practise, especially foundation content such as numbers. It is with this in mind that the NET teacher runs Bingo in the English Corner on Wednesday and Friday lunchtimes. Junior students have responded enthusiastically and enjoy choosing a soft toy prize if they win. Students also participate in festival activities such as decorating Easter eggs.

The Last Word

It has been a rewarding experience for all those taking part in the production of the language newsletter. Our language teachers have contributed both articles and photos. Without a team effort this stimulating and interesting newsletter wouldn't have been possible, thanks to everyone!

As our newsletter shows, the English teachers have all been very busy developing special programs to enhance the learning experience for our students. Congratulations to teachers who have worked hard to provide our students with an enjoyable language learning environment - well done!

We're grateful for the opportunity to help make this newsletter a success and hope you've enjoyed reading it!

Ms Chan Mang Sheung & Ms Rochelle Martin



The Fung Yiu King English Department; back row from left: Ms Jessie Chan, Ms Rochelle Martin, Ms Phoebe Yeung, Ms Yolanda Yip, Ms Ivy See, Ms Viola Chow, Ms May Lam. Front row from left: Ms Eunice Lai, Mr Leo Leung, Mr Colin Cheung, Ms Ronna Pun (Panel Chair), Ms Jess Cheung, Ms Virginia Lam and Ms Yvonne Lau.



Connie (6A) dresses for the occasion at the Halloween Wonderland.



A student selects a prize after a job well done.



"Try and figure out this puzzle," says a native speaker.



Ms Viola Chow helps a student with their pronunciation.